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CAMERA & MOBILE PHONE CAMERA POLICY 

 

In order to protect the Club’s security, Club patrons & our employees privacy, 

and in light of ongoing technology changes, the Club prohibits the use of 

cameras and mobile phone cameras in all toilets and gaming areas of the Club. 

 

Patrons and employees are encouraged to alert any of the management team if 

you observe mobile phones or cameras being used inappropriately. 


